
 

 

     
 

 
 

                      OUR BUSINESS IS 
PREVENTING THE 
SPREAD OF COVID19 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR   PRIVATE & RENTAL PROPERTY INSPECTIONS 

The real estate industry including viewing, inspections, maintenance from trades people is open for 
business.  

When inspecting a property, our business is about preventing the spread of COVID19 by: 

- Practicing social distancing inside and outside of the property 

- Minimising the number of people entering a property 

- Implement good hygiene practices 

- Ensuring every who is unwell stays at home 

- Following the quarantine and self-isolation rules if required 

- Transactions can be conducted electronically 

- Keeping up to date with information and changes to the Governments COVID 19 requirements 

Prior to arrival at the property we ask that you have completed, signed and returned the Health Disclosure 
Form. 

If you answered yes to any of the questions on the health disclosure form, or your health condition has 
changed since you completed the form, we may need to reschedule your inspection. 

When you arrive at your property, we will greet you verbally and explain how we intend to conduct your 
viewing. 

Whilst attending the property, we ask that you please practice social distancing and good hygiene and 
limit contact with others. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us. Our priority is your safety and the safety of 
others in these unprecedented times. 


